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1. Assessment had a discussion regarding a concern AIQ had with courses with C-ID and their SLOs. 
Faculty in that committee were concerned that accreditation would be affected if SLOs did not 
match the C-ID statement word for word. We clarified that only objectives need to match C-ID, and 
we, as BC, have control over the verbiage of our SLOs and can continue to keep our standards of 
using active verbs on the top 4 levels of Bloom’s Taxonomy.  

 


